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            EDITORIAL


By Robert Winfield

The reason for producing this newsletter is twofold. 

Firstly, we hold monthly Forum meetings, which are open to members of the public at St Andrew’s Methodist Church (corner of Old Lane and Cardinal Road).This is our new venue for 2007. Meetings start at 7.30p.m and generally take place on the first Thursday of each month. 

Secondly, we are taking the opportunity to publicise the important work undertaken by the Forum, on behalf of the residents of Beeston. 

Regular participants in the Forum are aware that it is a non political, non sectarian organisation which campaigns on a wide variety of issues. 

ELLAND ROAD DEVELOPMENT

You may be aware of the discussion about the possible building of a major development proposal, including an arena and other premises, close to Elland Road Football Ground. Plans have been produced and published in the Yorkshire Evening Post some time ago. 
As part of this consultation process, the Beeston Forum has been involved in arranging a special meeting about the development.  This meeting will be facilitated by FWA, a consultancy agency employed by Leeds City Council to seek the views of local residents. The meeting took place on Saturday 2nd June. There will be a further opportunity to state your views when FWA are holding a drop in session at Elland Road Football Ground between 11 a.m and 4p.m on Saturday 16th June

Several years ago, Barnardos, a children’s charity, undertook a survey of Beeston residents, which revealed significant support for the idea of meetings where Beeston residents could get together to discuss issues of concern. You are welcome to come along and take part!

FUTURE FORUM MEETINGS 
The remaining guest speakers for 2007 are: 

June 7th - Chris Edwards, Education Leeds

July 5th - Jeremy Morton- TIGER 11

August 2nd - Hannah Sowerbutts - Leeds VOICE

September 6th - Speakers dealing with refuse and recycling

October 4th – Speaker from Leeds City Council Highways Department 

November 1st - Frank Goddard- Beeston Local History Society

The Annual General Meeting will be held on 6th December. This meeting will hear from prominent political personalities in the city of Leeds, and elect our officers and committee for the following year.   

Beeston Forum hosts politicians. 

It is a remarkable tribute to the Beeston Forum’s standing amongst opinion formers that our guest speakers so far for 2007 have included Councillor Andrew Carter and Rt. Hon Hilary Benn M.P. 

Andrew Carter’s attendance led to the Forum scoring a notable success regarding Jubilee House, Old Lane (the former Moorhouse’s jam factory).  This was the focus for controversy when plans were put forward for its conversion into a snooker hall. 

More recently, after those plans for a fell through, the site was repossessed, and degenerated into an eyesore, with children playing inside the building. This situation was drawn to the attention of Councillor Carter who arranged for the building to be boarded up. More recently, action by the Forum has resulted in litter being removed from the site. 

Hilary Benn’s visit to the Forum was marked by a presentation to Mrs Bobbie Syrrett, Head teacher of Beeston Primary School for 21 years, to mark her forthcoming retirement.


Beeston Forum on the internet. 
The Beeston Forum’s website, which can be found at: www.beestonforum.leedslearning.org

This is a valuable source of information about the Forum.  Agendas and minutes of past meetings, and previous Forum newsletters and annual reports have been 

published on the internet. 

You will also be able to use the calendar facility to find details of our future guest speakers. 

The homepage of the site includes prominent details of the next meeting of the Forum, and the details of the guest speaker.

The website is maintained by the Secretary of the Forum, Robert Winfield, who plans to develop the site further over the coming months and years, so as to provide a comprehensive record of the Forum’s varied activities and history.

If you have any suggestions as to how the website should develop, you are welcome to contact Robert Winfield (please see details below). 

BEESTON COMMUNITY FORUM 

OFFICERS AND COMMITTEE FOR 2006/7

Chair - Christine Thornton, 40 Cross Flatts Avenue, Leeds, LS11 7BG. Tel 0113 2700875

Vice Chair - Bill Birch

Treasurer - John Hodgson
Secretary - Robert Winfield, 7 Allenby Gardens, Leeds, LS11 5RW. Telephone 0113 271 6985

E mail Robert.winfield1@ntlworld.com 

Committee members - Peggy Bell, Doris Brooke, John Fenton, Kathleen Fenton, Steve Francis, Pauline Johnson and Mick Mason
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                   WANTED


NEW COMMITTEE MEMBERS





There are currently a number of vacancies on the Beeston Forum Committee. The committee meets monthly, generally two weeks after each meeting of the Forum. If you would like to serve on the committee or have any questions as to what this would involve, you are more than welcome to contact the Secretary of the Forum, Robert Winfield on 0113 271 6985, or speak to any member of the Committee at meetings of the Forum.  									
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